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 Tool & Die Designer AJ Selleck gave a tour on February 13th to 
home school students who were eager to discover what career 
opportunities are available. The children ages 5-16 watched 
presentations from design, simulation, surfacing, and toolpathing 
before a general tour including some demonstrations throughout 
the plant. GTD offers paid on the job training, free college tuition, 
and a flexible schedule during the apprenticeship program making 
the decision to enter the trade both clever and viable. Thank you to 
all of the students and chaperones for your interest in die making.   

John Meyer(left) & Jody Teegardin(right) 

Kerry Jahns 

Josh Bailey 

Gordon Garvey 

Teagan Heether 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

«AddressBlock» «Zip_Code» 

  

  

  

MARCH   
1…………………Travis Colter 
3…………………Joe Winters 
5...………………Kodde DeVries 
6..……………….Jary Shinabarger 
6..……………….Joe Dempsey 
6..……………….Zack Adkins-Korson 
7..……………….Chase Baker 
17……………….Dale Hartway 
18……………….Chris Bannen 
23……………….Roland Demorest 
24……………….Rich Ring 
28……………….Nick Feuerstein 
28……………….Herb Jones 
31……………….Nick Tillotson 
 

 

March 25, 2020 
3:30pm 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 March committee  

members are: 
Herb Jones   Gavin Tift 

Kevin Lipp     Brent Hoffman 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

The following employees are recognized 
for their hard work and dedication on: 
 

MARCH 
15…………Rick Visch…..………35 years 
30…………Deb Jones..………...10 years 
 

Thank you all for your commitment, and 
the accomplishments you have brought 
to Greenville Tool & Die. 
 

Congratulations GTD employee, 
Chris Carr, who married the 

former  Nicole Fifiled on 
February 15th. Best wishes to 
Mr. & Mrs. Carr for a long and 

happy life together. 
 

 

 

Justin Goins      Ronnie Griffin     Devyn Hubbard   Michael Rausch 

  

 
March 17, 2020 

12:30pm - 5:45pm 
 

Chris Bannen, Mark Heintzelman, and  
Jim Buskirk, with their spouses (not 
pictured), spent the second week of 
February soaking up the 80 degree sun in 
Palladium, Jamaica during a mid-winter 
vacation. Thanks for sharing gentleman. 


